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 A Look Back at 
2017 
With the help of volunteers, the Rosemary Gardens 
Neighborhood Association (RGNA) Board of 
Directors is proud to have organized many 
activities in 2017. Here is a look back: 

• In February, we hosted our annual neighborhood 
association meeting, held our election of RGNA 
Board of Directors, and listened to presentations 
by representatives of both City and County 
Government.  

• May, we worked with San José City Council 
District 3 to design a neighborhood welcome  
sign. Neighbors voted on three designs and 
made their final choice. 

• In June, we joined our neighbors at our famous 
RGNA Yard Sale! The RGNA Board provided all 

advertising and publicity at no charge to 
residents. 

• August brought National Night Out to the park at 
Bachrodt Elementary School. It was wonderful to 
see so many neighbors chatting, eating ice 
cream, enjoying Cracker Jacks, and watching 
children blow bubbles and play games.  

• September was a busy month starting with a 
neighborhood safety meeting. San José Police 
Department's Crime Prevention Unit gave an 
information-packed presentation that covered 
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personal, online and senior safety tips. The 
presenters graciously answered many questions.  

• The ever-popular, much in demand Dumpster 
Day also took place in September. Neighbors 
with cars and trucks piled with lots of stuff filled 
seven dumpsters and several Goodwill boxes. 
Rosemary Gardens is a much tidier place now! 

• In November, neighbors ordered their Christmas 
trees which were delivered directly to homes in 
December, courtesy of your RGNA Board of 
Directors!  

• December ended the year with our first 
Rosemary Gardens Food Drive which was held 
between late November to mid-December and 
was a huge success! A total 485 pounds of food 
was donated, which equals 404 meals for those 
in need.  

• The Rosemary Gardens Neighborly newsletter 
got back on track and was published on a 
quarterly basis in 2017, providing residents with 
information about happenings in Rosemary 
Gardens.  

• RGNA Board utilized social media like Next Door 
and Facebook to keep residents updated on the 
Large Trash Capture Device Installation Project 
that disrupted the northern end of the 
neighborhood for many months.  

The RGNA Board of Directors is grateful for the 
help of neighborhood volunteers who stepped 
forward when we asked for help. Much of this 
couldn't have happened without you. Here’s to a 
productive and peaceful 2018! 

RGNA Annual Meeting 
Please join us for the Rosemary Gardens 
Neighborhood Association Annual Meeting on 
Tuesday, March 6, 2018, 6:30pm, at Bachrodt 
Elementary School’s library. Coffee and snacks will 
be available at 6:00pm, so come a little early and 
mingle with neighbors. The agenda will include the 
election of the RGNA Board of Directors (we’re in 
need of a Secretary), as well as another vote on the 
frequency of the neighborhood yard sale.  Be there 
or be square! 

Kaiser Skyport Medical 
Offices 
Kaiser Skyport Medical Offices are located at 1721 
Technology Drive (corner of Technology and 
Skyport) and scheduled to open in Spring 2018. 
The offices will provide close, convenient, primary 
and specialty care to local Kaiser members. The 
four-story building will house Adult and Family 
Medicine, Lab, Radiology, Pediatrics, Optometry, 
OB/GYN, Minor Injury, and more.   

Rosemary Gardens welcomes  our new neighbor! 

Upcoming Community 
Events 
Coffee With SJPD Chief Garcia, February 10, 
10-11:30am, San Jose Southside Police Substation, 
6087 Great Oaks Pkwy, San Jose 

Cinequest Film and VR Festival, February 27-March 
11, www.cinequest.org/content/cinequest-2018 

RGNA Annual Meeting, March 6, 6:30pm, Bachrodt 
Elementary School library

Rosemary Gardens Neighborly  �2


